Dear Lauren Kucera,

My name is Tom Cull and | am the director of a non-incorporated community volunteer
organization called Thames River Rally. | am emailing to request delegation status for the May
10th cwc to speak in support of a letter from Councilor Bill Armstrong recommending the
installation of additional garbage receptacles in key spots along the Thames River.

Members of Thames River Rally that would be joining me that day are Miriam Love and James
Wood. | would however, be the only member speaking.

Thank you for your consideration.
Best,

Tom Cull
Thames River Rally



